June 3, 2024

To the Standing Committee on Resource Stewardship Committee Clerk 3rd Floor, 9820-107 Street NW Edmonton, AB T5K 1E7

RSCommittee.Admin@assembly.ab.ca

Attention: Garth Rowswell, MLA

Chair of the Standing Committee on Resource Stewardship

Re: Review of the Personal Information Protection Act

Dear Mr. Rowswell:

Thank you for your letter of May 2024 regarding the above review.

The Faculty Association of the University of Calgary is interested in orally presenting on this important topic to the Committee when that opportunity is available.

Sincerely,



J. Kent Donlevy

President, The Faculty Association of the University of Calgary

K:\LETTERS\23-24\Review of the Personal Information Protection Act 240603.docx

2500 University Drive N.W.

Calgary, Alberta T2N 1N4

Tel: (403) 220-5722 Fax: (403) 284-1976 Faculty.Association@tucfa.com www.tucfa.com